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Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges the Ibero-American Action Plan for the
Implementation of the Rights of Indigenous Peoples of 2018 and the
establishment of an indigenous peoples’ regional observatory, led by the Fund for
the Development of the Indigenous Peoples of Latin America and the Caribbean,
as a tool to measure the progress made in implementing the Declaration. In
addition, the Forum encourages Member States and the United Nations system to
strengthen cooperation with the Fund, considering its fundamental role in the
region in processes of dialogue and consultation between States and indigenous
peoples.
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